 MEMORANDUM

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent 

Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson

Board Members

From:
Linda Schild, Director of Fiscal Services

Lisa Jackson, Financial Analyst

Date:
August 9, 2018
Re:
Section VII High School Device Purchase Plan
In September of 2015 the Board approved a designation of Section VII funds raised through the increase of property taxes to help support devices for online instruction in our elementary and middle schools.  The budget committee is supporting a recommendation to continue this support to the high school level in this current fiscal year.  This is critical for facilitating equitable access to personalized learning for all students.  
Due to a responsible spending plan, funds are available to continue device support at the high school level.  The estimated cost is approximately $600,000 to bring high school students closer to a 1 to 1 level.  
  I recommend that the Board approve the modification as presented.
